
ORIENTATION PROGRAMME FOR FIRST YEAR D. PHARMACY 

STUDENTS 

 

 

 

Institute welcomed the very first batch of First Year D. Pharmacy students on Friday, August 

10, 2018. They were informed about the infrastructure of the institute and rules and 

regulations of the course. The event was organized by class incharge Mrs. Bharti Fegade.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


